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AUGUSTA, Ga. - Officers say meth continues to be a growing problem in our area. They hope a 
new -- and what some call -- "shocking" Georgia Ad campaign will slow down the drug trend. 
The TV ads have been playing across the state for almost two months. 

We took them straight to teens, the people the campaign is targeting, to see if the message is 
being heard "loud and clear". 

Richmond County Board of Education members plan to air the ads in the classrooms. They are 
currently working on a curriculum that would help students understand the consequences of 
meth.  

Board members are expected to vote on the issue in May. Parents would have to give their 
permission to allow students to view the ad. 

 


